
Welcome to Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools

Beginning January 17, 2019, visit our website to enroll your 
student into Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools.

www.priorlake-savage.k12.mn.us/enroll
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www.priorlake-savage.k12.mn.us/enroll

Beginning January 17, 2019, PLSAS will offer online 
enrollment for all new students. At that time, families can 
visit the district’s enrollment page to begin the student 

registration process.

To help prepare for online enrollment, please have your 
child’s most recent immunization record ready to 
upload, along with your student’s birth certificate 
or passport.

For the 2019/20 school year, paper enrollment 
forms will not be available. Enrollment will 
only be available online or by visiting the 
District Services Center, 4540 Tower Street SE, 
Prior Lake, between 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. Monday - Friday.


